Weekly Update: 1/22/21

Please be sure to check here for weekly Sagepoint updates for families and friends.

Sagepoint Skilled Nursing Center:
Our latest weekly round of COVID testing has resulted in no positive cases in residents or staff.

Residents who opted to receive the vaccine and received their first dose on January 6 will receive their
second dose on January 27 according to the protocol.

Assisted Living and Memory Care
Our latest round of weekly testing has resulted in no positive cases in residents or staff.

According to the communication from Walgreens, it is anticipated that they are planning to be onsite to
provide vaccinations to residents of the Gardens and Memory Care on February 3.



